
Rotation Projects Available for Stanford Graduate Students
The SLAC group is engaged in a wide variety of efforts related to fabricating and testing SuperCDMS SNOLAB detectors and associated cryogenic 
mechanics, electronics, and wiring.  We are also involved in computing and software for SuperCDMS SNOLAB, GEANT 4 simulations of the detector, and 
analysis of SuperCDMS Soudan data.  We would be delighted to meet with interested students to discuss the possibilities for a CDMS rotation 
project.  Please contact Richard Partridge ( ) for further information.richp@slac.stanford.edu
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